
Centennial	administrator	to	receive	OCASA	Volunteer	
Recognition	Award	
	

Dr.	Rahim	Karim,	Dean,	School	of	Community	and	Health	Studies	at	
Centennial	College,	will	receive	the	2016	OCASA	Volunteer	
Recognition	Award	at	the	OCASA	Leaders	&	Innovators	Conference	
June	27	in	King	City.		
	
The	award	is	given	annually	to	recognize	the	dedication	of	volunteers	
working	on	OCASA’s	behalf	at	their	local	college	or	provincially.	
	
Dr.	Rahim,	as	OCASA	representative,	is	co-chair	on	the	provincial	
Administrative	Staff	Insured	Benefits	Sub-Committee;	chairs	a	
fundraising	campaign	at	Centennial;	is	a	member	of	the	Advisory	
Council,	Education	and	Culture	for	Public	Services	Health	and	Safety	
Association;	and	serves	as	an	internal	member	of	the	Board	of	

Governors	of	Centennial	College.	
	
Also	to	be	recognized	at	the	OCASA	Conference	will	be	Gail	Murdock	of	Confederation	College,	
who	will	receive	the	Doug	Light	Lifetime	Achievement	Award.	
	
Michelle	Giroux	of	Fanshawe	College	will	be	presented	with	the	2016	Emerging	Leader	Award.	
	
Other	nominees	for	the	Emerging	Leader	Award	this	year	included:	

• Frédéric	Boulanger,	Regional	Manager	(Windsor)	at	Collège	Boréal	
• Katie	Burrows,	Acting	Registrar	at	Mohawk	College	
• And	Sara	Munroe,	Director,	Technology	and	Learning	Innovation	at	Northern	College	
• Erica	Shaw,	Creative	Studio	Production	Manager	at	Sheridan	College	
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For	immediate	release.	For	more	information	contact	Diane	Posterski,	Executive	Director,	
OCASA,	at	diane.posterski@ocasa.on.ca	
For	more	information	about	the	awards	program,	visit:		
http://www.ocasa.on.ca/about-us/awards		

	

 

Connecting,	supporting	and	advancing	management	and	
leadership	in	Ontario	colleges.	
	


